
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
Media Release: EROAD joins North American Transportation Services 
Association 
 
 
27 June 2014 Auckland EROAD has been accepted as a member of the trucking industry’s 
leading regulatory compliance authority in America. 

The North American Transportation Services Association (NATSA) is made up of 
transportation safety and compliance professionals and serves the transport industry in the 
USA, Canada and Mexico. To qualify for NATSA membership, organisations must be safety 
and compliance professionals with high ethical standards.  

EROAD is one of 600 organisations with NATSA membership. 

Steven Newman, EROAD CEO, said he was delighted that the company’s success in 
supporting regulatory compliance had been recognised by the NATSA. 

“Becoming a member of NATSA is an important milestone for EROAD as we expand into 
North America,” he said. “We look forward to the opportunity to work with NATSA’s 
considerable network to support the transport industry to further improve safety and 
compliance.” 
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About EROAD 

EROAD is a fully integrated GPS, road charging and fleet services company. EROAD’s goal is to offer 
innovative solutions based on its core technology platform to assist in the creation of a transport sector 
that is responsive to the evolving needs of business, government and the wider community.  
 


